Ms Margaret Conneely
Wastc Enforcement Unit
Meath County Council
County Hall

Navan

County Meath

22/03/2013  re: Clashford Recevery Facility Limited (our Reg. No. W0265-01)

Dear Ms Conneely,

I refer 10 your letter dated 04/03/2013 received by the Agency 08/03/2013, regarding
the status of Clashford Recovery Facility Limited’s application for a Waste licence
(Reg. No. W0265-01). Due to a large backlog of licence applications currently before
the Agency, it has been necessary to prioritise the waste licence applications that will
be dealt with in 2013, The application for Clashford Recovery Facility Limited
{W0250-01) is not on our priority list for this year and will be attended to in 2014.

If you have any further queries please contact Mr Brian Meaney al the Agency’s
headquarters,

Yours sincerely,

Atk

Mr John McEntagart
Inspector
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
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